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Factsheet for service demonstrator vehicles motor vehicle duty exemption 
 
The Victorian State Budget for 2019/20 was released at 1pm Monday, 27 May 2019. 
 
The Budget contains key measures that will affect some VACC members and the general business 
community. 
 
From 1 July 2019, a LMCT will be entitled to an exemption on duty for Service Demonstrator vehicle. 
(SDV). This is a significant gain for LMCTs. 
 
The Victorian Automobile Dealers Association (VADA) is to be congratulated for the 18-month long 
campaign in pursuit of this exemption. VADA thanks Treasurer Pallas for his pragmatic approach on 
dealing with this issue. 
 
If you take this link you can view a a copy of the Victorian Government Factsheet that addresses how 
SDVs are to be treated and the criteria for claiming the exemption.  VADA members and members of the 
VACC Used Car Traders Division are encouraged to contact my office with any queries. 
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